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The Official Languages Symposium is just around the corner 
The Official Languages Symposium organized by the Official Languages Centre of Excellence at Treasury Board of Canada Secretariat will be held from November 17 to 21, 2025, under the theme “Artificial intelligence in support of official languages”. As part of this event, several activities will be offered for civil servants.
November 17 – Armchair discussion (Webcast)
· For more details about this activity and how to register, visit the “Armchair discussion” page on the Symposium's GCwiki.
November 18 and 21 – Workshops and information sessions
· Visit the “Workshops and information sessions” page on the Symposium GCwiki for workshops and information sessions time slots and MS Teams links to participate. Advance registration is not required; simply click on the MS Teams link at the indicated time.
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